
 

 
 

 

30 April 2018 

Hamilton City Council 10-Year Plan Submission  

We support the following: 

• Central City Park  and the Regional Theatre  
o The Victoria on the River project as received an amazing amount of positive 

feedback, leading to support of the Central Park. This area of Victoria Street needs 
to be revamped, especially once the new theatre has been built. 

• River Plan Projects 
o Projects in the CBD, that support the Regional Theatre and connection to Hamilton 

East. 

• Development Contributions Policy 
o Recommend that this has a staged implementation over a period of time. 

• Rates Increase 
o Unfortunately this is required for the City, but Hamilton has been lucky enough to 

have had rates savings in the past. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


